
From: Amna Malik [mailto:amna28468@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 7:11 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: ASIF, Ali; ARAIN, Asma Waheed; chacharn@who.int 
Subject: Re: [EXT] RE:  

 

Dear concerns  

It is to inform you all that today i am going to resign from the post of UCPO as you know and i 

also informed you few days ago that  i have been selected as a communication officer  so 

from  tomorrow  i am going  to join my duty with communication team. Kindly consider today 

my last day of job. 

 

Regards 

Amna Malik 

 


